[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear parents and carers, 

You will be aware of the significant increase in measures to minimise social contact announced by both UK and Scottish Governments in response to managing the spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19).
Updates will continue to be issued from school to all parents and carers via Group Call.  Parents and carers of Senior Phase (S4-S6) pupils can find updates on SQA certification arrangements at https://www.sqa.org.uk/sqa/93637.html

Those who have applied to universities and colleges through UCAS can find updated information at https://www.ucas.com/coronavirus-updates-hub


We continue to be grateful for your support and understanding as we implement the guidance in relation to managing Coronavirus (COVID-19).


